
 

Homework and Reading 

Tuesdays: Maths (for Y1/2 to be returned to 

Miss Swinson by following Mon). 

Thursday: Literacy (for Y1/2 to be returned to 

Miss Mayfield by following Wed). 

Spellings: Set and tested on Fridays. 

Please read as often as you can (Year R/1/2).  The 

children have words to learn to read and spell in 

their word tins. 

Volunteers Needed.  A BIG thank you to those of 

you who have joined us this term.  The Y1/2 

children will be doing a Road Safety session on 

Tuesday 23rd January.  Volunteers are needed so 

please let us know if you can help. 
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PE  Emerald Class do PE on Mondays and Thursdays.  As 
usual they will need indoor and outdoor PE kits. The 
children will all need trainers too.  It may be worth 
checking they are still a comfortable fit!  Thank you for 
remembering to name clothes, it is a great help. 

Oceans and Beaches 
 

Our learning this term will be a topic on seas and beaches.  This will support 
much of our Geography curriculum. We will also look at changes in living 
memory, including popular art and culture.  In Science we will be learning 
about light and also about how to keep ourselves healthy.  In art we will look 
at the work of modern artist’s such as Andy Warhol.  In Design and 
Technology we will be making healthy snacks to fit with our science topic.  In 
ICT, we will be learning about how computers can help us research topics.  
There will be a trip to the Tide and Time museum on Feb.26th. 
The children do go outside regularly for their learning so please ensure they 
are dressed for the cold conditions e.g. hats and gloves. Also remember your 
child needs a water bottle in school EVERY day! 


